WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Headteacher: Mr J Selmes

Tel/Fax: 01582 605632

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

Brewers Hill Road Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1AF

19th October 2023

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians

Parent/Consultation Evening

It was good to see so many of you last night at the Parent's Consultation Evening and I know many of you have also had appointments on other days this week. These opportunities are very important for everyone to keep open communication, celebrate pupil's engagement and progress, as well as to clarify areas where there are needs to amend structures.

<u>Harvest Festival Celebration – Friday 20th October</u>

Our Harvest Festival Celebration is tomorrow morning. For those who are able, we are collecting for Dunstable Food Bank during the Assembly, there will be an opportunity to place non-perishable items at the front of the Hall for the Food Bank to take away. If you are unable to donate anything, please do not worry, all pupils will be given something to take up for the celebration. If you can make a donation of a non-perishable item, please do so tomorrow morning.

I wish you all a restful half term break. We have a training day on Monday 30th October, and school will open fully for all pupils and learning on Tuesday 31st October.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Selmes

Head Teacher

















